NORWELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF STUDENT SERVICES

SCHOOL NURSING & HEALTH SERVICES

Cheryl Almeida, R.N., B.S.N., M.Ed. School Nurse William G. Vinal Elementary School



Dear Parents of Fourth Grade Students,

In accordance with Massachusetts law, your 4th grade student is **required** to have a physical examination this school year. It's purpose in the school setting is to identify, follow up and and understand health conditions that may affect the student's well being and ability to learn.

Please send a completed health form from the doctor with his/her signature. It should contain updated medical information, immunizations, pertinent history and whether your child is able to participate in in school activities and athletics for the school year. If your child has had an examination in the past year you may forward that form to me.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for attention to this important matter,

Cheryl Almeida, RN, BSN, MEd cheryl.almeida@norwellschools.org 781-659-8820 781-659-8812 (fax)